Water Interruption

On Monday, February 3, 2020, the water service to the area of Main Street between 820 to 1218 may be off from 8 am for approximately 5-10 hours while we investigate and repair a leak on Main Street in front of the school. Other streets that maybe impacted will be Stadium, 10th Ave. and Broderick. Also, possibly the Valley View Estates area. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]A second notice will go out after the repair is made to inform residents if they need to boil the water.    
